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26th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
EYFS Parent/Carer PECS- Picture Exchange Communication System for beginners training workshop 
 
We will be holding a parent / carer coffee and PECS - Picture Exchange Communication System training 
workshop on Thursday 18th May at 1.30pm. 
 
Teachers will be delivering a training session for parents / carers on one of the main communication systems 
used with pupils within our EYFS Department, PECS - Picture Exchange Communication System. 
 
This will be a great opportunity for you to gain information on how your child learns and what you can do to 
continue this learning within the home.  
 
Pupils can be collected early after the event if you wish. To enable parents/carers to achieve the most out of 
this workshop we request that sibling do not attend. 
 
I am certain the afternoon will be very informative and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Caroline Jaques  
Assistant Principal for Engage & EYFS  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------Please return to the School Office---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
PECS- Picture Exchange Communication System for beginners training workshop  
 
I WILL / WIILL NOT be attending the workshop on Thursday 18th May 2023 1.30pm 
 
 
I WILL / WIILL NOT be taking my child home after the workshop 
 
I would like to reserve  ……………….. spaces  
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………...  Class ………………………………………… 
 
Signature: ………………………………………………….  Date: ………………………………………… 
                         Parent/Carer Signature 

                
 
 


